
Department of Infrastructure 

Notification of Insurance 

Issue date 1st  May 2023 

 Form MVR8 

Write Off 

Please complete in block capitals and black ink and then take the completed form to D.o.I., Vehicle Test Centre, Tromode, 
Isle of Man or post to: D.o.I. Licensing Office, PO Box 363, Vehicle Test Centre, Ballafletcher Road, Tromode, Isle of Man, 
IM4 4QJ. D.o.I. The Licensing Office can be contacted on 686843. 

I declare that the information given is correct to the best of my knowledge 

Signature                                                                                                                               Date 
 

                 

Part 3  Insurance Details               

Part 1 Current Keeper              

Part 2 Vehicle Details                

Vehicle registration mark 

Insurance Company name 

Postcode 

Date of Birth 

Telephone number 

Address 

Surname 

Forename (s) 

Title (Mr, Mrs, Miss, Ms, Other) 

Address 

Vehicle make and model 

Insurance write off category if known A B C D 

* Form C1 must be completed if you wish to retain the Registration Number. This must be paid for at the 
time of application or full rate of purchase will be charged. The Department will make no exceptions. 

* Do you wish to retain the Registration Number?         Yes                                                                        No 



Notes 
 
 

This application form is used to notify the Department of Infrastructure that the vehicle has been written off by your    
insurance company and should not be used for any other purpose. 
 
If you wish to retain the registration number then the vehicle will have to be re-registered using an MVR2 form and a C1 
form for the purpose of retaining the registration number or MVR2 form to move the number onto another vehicle. 
 
If the vehicle has a valid licence disc then this can be submitted using an R1 form for a refund of any full months          
remaining at the time of application. 
.  
Our Privacy Notice explains how we collect, store and handle your personal data in line with current data protection legislation as ap-
plied in the Isle of Man. If you would like to find out more please visit our website at  

https://www.gov.im/about-the-government/departments/infrastructure/data-protection/ or contact our Data Protection Officer 
on 686785 for a paper copy  

https://www.gov.im/about-the-government/departments/infrastructure/data-protection/

